
 

         
 

 

 

Friday, December 17, 2021 

 

 

 
Dear Givins/Shaw P.S. Families, Staff and Students,  

 

 

Last week, it was announced by the Toronto District School Board that effective January 3rd, 2022, I 

will be joining Givins/Shaw P.S. as your Principal and Mr. Taylor will be the Principal at Clinton St. 

P.S.. I am very excited to become part of such an engaged and dynamic community and I look 

forward to working with parents, staff and students to continue to carry on with the great work that is 

taking place at the school under the leadership of Mr. Taylor. His commitment to the school was very 

evident during my visit this past Monday where I had the opportunity to hear about the wonderful 

school that I am now going to be part of. 

 

I have been the Principal at Clinton St. P.S. since January 2014, and prior to that I was a V.P. at 

Essex and Hawthorne Bilingual Alternative School as well as a V.P. at Rose Avenue P.S. where I 

started my career path as an administrator in 2008. 

 

Lastly, I wanted to share with you that in essence, I feel like I am “coming home” to where I belong. 

Givins/Shaw P.S. was the school that I attended as a child. I hold many fond memories of my time 

there from Kindergarten all the way through to Grade 8 and to now return later in my life journey, is 

an honour. 

 

I am very thankful for the warm welcome that I received from parents, staff, and students during my 

visit this past Monday. Looking forward to being part of Givins/Shaw and to begin a new chapter 

together. 

 

Wishing you and your family a Happy Holiday. See you all in the New Year.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Sonia Antunes 

Clinton Street Public School 
460 Manning Avenue Toronto, Ontario M6G 2V73        Tel: (416) 393-9155  Fax: (416) 393-9152 

 

Sonia Antunes, Principal    Rachael Chang, Vice-Principal 


